

HSA Meeting Agenda

September 4, 2018

 Meeting Called to C)rder
-----------------------------------------	-------

- II. Opening Prayer
- III. Review and Acceptance of Previous Meeting Minutes
- IV. Review and Acceptance of Treasurer's Report
- V. New Business
 - A. Fall Fundraiser
 - B. Fall Rummage Sale, October 3rd 6th. Chairperson Needed
 - C. Halloween Carnival, October 27th
 - D. Auction & Gala Chairperson Needed
- VI. Principal's Report
- VII. Superintendent's Report
- VIII. Closing Prayer

HSCS WEBSITE: http://rshscs.com



Members Present

Unavailable

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.

Opening Prayer: Led by Rachel Denker

Review and acceptance of previous meeting minutes: Motion made to accept minutes, Mrs. Hill accepted, Mark St. Marie second, all were in favor, none apposed.

Review and acceptance of previous treasure report: Jeff Curran verbally updated. Motion made to accept treasurer report, Mrs. Hill accepted, Sister second, all in favor none apposed.

Old Business:

• April Rummage sale went well. It wasn't as profitable, donations were down, which are usually low during Spring rummage sale. Suggested to have more advertisement.

New Business:

- Last week of school lunch menu was mentioned. Mark St. Marie volunteered to help and provide breakfast for lunch.
- 2018-2019 school year HSA officers were announced.
- Spring program will be May 10th. Instead of reception afterwards, treat bags will be sent home with students for their awesome work.
- New fall fundraising ideas were mentioned. Ideas were to sale pizza, jerky sticks, better popcorn, football squares, 5k fundraiser.
- An idea/suggestion envelope is on HSA bulletin board for anyone with input to be brought up during HSA meeting. Just drop a note in the envelope.

Principal's Report:

Mrs. Marcos spoke about the Fourth Grade Teton trip and how it went well and was a wonderful experience. May Crowing is tomorrow and asked that students bring flowers. Bishop will be confirming 6th graders on May 10th at a 6:30 mass. Sixth graders would also be attending a field trip to Thanksgiving pointe. Talked about the last week of school events. Third graders through 6th grade would be completing the WyTop testing and results would arrive in the Fall. Tech grant came through and that would be helping with the upgrade of teacher laptops and a laptop stations for students to use during testing. The welcoming of new superintendent, Father Bill, was mentioned to be July 1st.

Mrs. Marcos also brought up that during the May meeting, a round about idea of how much HSA funds will be given back to the school is decided for budget purposes. Motion was made to give \$65,000 by Mark. Sister Benedict accepted, Kiele second it. None apposed.

Superintendent's Report: Father Glen was not in attendance.